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Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> Fri, Nov 17, 2023 at 1:46 PM
To: Garrett Varra <gvarra@raptormaterialsllc.com>

Hi, Garrett - 

I want to check in on the corrective action for Varra Resources Project 110 (M1984-036).  The current due date to submit
a TR is 11/30/2023.

It might make sense to extend the date.  I ask that you give me 5 days or more for my completeness review after you
submit the TR.

Thanks,
Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist
Active Mines Regulatory Program

I am working remotely and can be reached by cell at 720.601.2276.
Physical Address:
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO  80203
Mailing Address:
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, Room 215
1001 East 62nd Avenue
Denver, CO  80216
rob.zuber@state.co.us  |  http://drms.colorado.gov

Garrett Varra <gvarra@raptormaterialsllc.com> Fri, Nov 17, 2023 at 1:52 PM
To: "Zuber - DNR, Rob" <rob.zuber@state.co.us>
Cc: Jennifer Vecchi <jennifer@vecchiassociates.com>

Hi, Rob.

Thanks for reaching out on this. For the 110 site I think I’d like to ask for an extension past the holidays- specifically
January 26th, 2024. We have a plan for setting up the clarification of the permit, but haven’t been able to sit down and
really dig in to it.

Please let me know if you agree with that timing or have any thoughts to the contrary.

I hope you have a great Friday and weekend!

Garrett Varra
720-272-2857

On Nov 17, 2023, at 1:47 PM, Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> wrote:

CAUTION: This e-mail originated from outside the organization. Please do not click any links, open
attachments or reply to senders you do not trust.
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[Quoted text hidden]

NOTICE: This electronic mail message is intended exclusively for the recipient(s) to whom it is addressed. This message,
together with any attachment(s), may contain confidential, privileged and/or proprietary information. Any unauthorized
review, use, printing, retention, copying, disclosure, dissemination or distribution is strictly prohibited. If you have received
this message in error, please immediately advise the sender by reply e-mail and delete all copies of this message. Eagle
Materials Inc. and its subsidiaries disclaims all responsibility and liability for the accuracy and content of this attachment
and for any damages or losses arising from any inaccuracies, errors, viruses (e.g., worms, trojan horses, etc.), or other
items of a destructive nature, which may be contained in this email and its attachments and shall not be liable for direct,
indirect, consequential or special damages in connection with this e-mail message or its attachments.

Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> Fri, Nov 17, 2023 at 1:54 PM
To: Garrett Varra <gvarra@raptormaterialsllc.com>
Cc: Jennifer Vecchi <jennifer@vecchiassociates.com>

Thanks, Garrett.  That date is acceptable.

Have a good weekend and holiday.

Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist
Active Mines Regulatory Program

I am working remotely and can be reached by cell at 720.601.2276.
Physical Address:
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO  80203
Mailing Address:
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, Room 215
1001 East 62nd Avenue
Denver, CO  80216
rob.zuber@state.co.us  |  http://drms.colorado.gov
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